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President’s message 

Thank you to everyone who came to our 

annual meeting in June. Great turnout! 

Due to the volume of information shared by 

our guest speakers, a couple of items got 

missed as we ran out of time. 

 We omitted telling the group who the 

incoming officers are for the 2017-2019 

session.  They are: 

Kathy Lewin, President 

Jim Botsford, Vice President 

Nancy Allen, Secretary 

Tony Planchon, Treasurer 

Area 1 Rep: Randy Simin 

Area 2 Rep: Norm Allen 

Area 3 Rep: Linda Olsen 

Area 4 Rep: (open) 

Area 5 Rep: Jennifer Lane 

Area 6 Rep: Mary Clarke Ver Hoef 

Area 7 Rep: Jim Botsford 

Area 8 Rep: Nancy Allen 

Area 9 Rep: Debbie Glauz 

If you were unable to attend the meeting and 

would like a copy of the minutes or updated 

By Laws, please contact me at: 

kslewin@sbcglobal.net or (916) 481-6527 to 

receive an electronic or hard copy. 

Several people asked for the list of insurance 

companies mentioned at the end of the 

meeting. Here are the companies named: 

AAA 

Farmers – Foremost 

   -  Lloyds of London 

   - Scottsdale 

Liberty Mutual 

State Farm 

USAA 

 

There is a vacancy for an Area 4 Super Tract 

Rep. This covers Strawberry, Pyramid, Twin 

Bridges and Sayles Canyon Tracts. If you 

have a cabin in one of those areas and are 

interested in being a rep, please contact me 

at: kslewin@sbcglobal.net or (916) 481-6527.  

mailto:kslewin@sbcglobal.net
mailto:kslewin@sbcglobal.net
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SOFAR (South Fork of the American 
River) Cohesive Strategy – This is an 
ambitious ongoing fuel reduction 
operation between several agencies 
within the American River Canyon as 
well as throughout the Sierra to 
reduce the dead tree build up and 
lower the fire risk around our cabins. 
Cal Trans is doing road clearance and 
the forest service is partnering with 
PG&E to clear debris near populated 
areas. PG&E has made a more active 
effort to make sure that downed trees 
and debris are removed from our lots. 
If you have a cleanup issue, contact 
one of those agencies or myself to 
resolve those problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENFIA – Eldorado National Forest 
Interpretive Association – is a 
volunteer organization partnering 
with the forest service to provide a 
variety of experiences for the outdoor 
enthusiast. To find out more, go to 
their website at: www.enfia.org 

 

http://www.enfia.org/

